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83 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Greater than Expectations  

 

The EIA reported an 83 Bcf injection for the week ending September 10.  The average of 
expectations was 77 Bcf.  The futures market prices were already falling so the release of the data did 
not provide any support to prices.   Analysts believe that the impact of the rains and flooding from 
Hurricane Ida reduced demand more than expected.  It is important to note that storage is now 608 
Bcf in deficit to last year for this week.  As viewed in the charts on pages 5 and 6, large  year-on-year 
deficits support prices and pressure prices higher. 
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